

## **Board of Directors**

Lynn Lee, President
Colleen Hayes, Vice President
Cheema, JK, Treasurer
Mike Soref, Secretary

Karyn Chacon

John Coleman

CeCe Pollard Renee Lauber Jack Kear Amanda White Anne Walker

February 11, 2015

to: Madison Transit and Parking Commission

re: Recommendation regarding bus stop consolidation on Jenifer St.

From the agenda for and minutes of the Marquette Neighborhood Association (MNA) board meeting on January 17, 2015:

## From the agenda:

Mass transit provides vital links in our community. MNA residents have used and supported Madison Metro for years. While we are appreciative of scheduling challenges arising due to increased ridership, we vote to ask Madison Metro to rethink a solution to the scheduling issue. We oppose elimination of bus stops on Jenifer Street.

At the January meeting the MNA board voted unanimously "...to oppose elimination of the [bus] stops, with the acknowledgment that we recently lost a bus stop at the corner of Baldwin and Williamson Street."

Mike Soref Secretary, Marquette Neighborhood Association